União Africana de Radiodifusão



الاتحاد الإفريقي

V/Réf.

N/Réf.: AUB/DG/205/20

1 3 MARS 2020

Circular letter

Re: Postponement of the 13th AUB General Assembly

Dear Sir / Madam,

On behalf of the AUB President Mrs Keitirele MATHAPI, we regret to inform that the 13th ordinary session of the AUB General Assembly scheduled in Gaborone, Botswana from March 30 to April 2nd, 2020 is postponed to a later date.

This sad decision is the logical consequence of the current global health situation.

The Government of Botswana has just taken urgent and necessary measures to protect the health of its citizens against the coronavirus.

AUB apologizes for any inconvenience caused as a result of these changes and will inform you once the new dates are available.

Best regards

Grégoire NDJAK Director Genera

SIEGE : Immeuble CSS, Avenue Carde – B.P 3237- Dakar, SENEGAL
Tél. : (221) 33 821 16 25 / 33 821 59 70 – Fax : (221) 33 822 51 13 – E-mail : contact@aub-uar.org – Site web : www.aub-uar.org